
Debadityo Sinha <debadityo@gmail.com>

Important Notice: Regarding a Member of Vindhya Bachao

Debadityo Sinha <debadityo@gmail.com> Sun, Mar 23, 2014 at 10:11 PM
To: vindhya-bachao@googlegroups.com

To,

Advisors and Members,
Vindhyan Ecology and Natural History Foundation
Vindhya Bachao

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform that Prof. Guru Prasad Singh (BHU)  was being given the respect of Advisor of our organisation. His
name has appeared in some of our reports and website as well. However, it came to our knowledge that some of his
activities are against the work we do and may have conflict of interest to the cause of the organisation which is
bound to harm our reputation.

Hence, we want to clarify that Prof. Guru Prasad Singh has no link with Vindhyan Ecology and Natural History
Foundation or any activities of 'Vindhya Bachao' from now onwards. His name has been removed from our website
www.vindhyabachao.org . 

Thanks

Sincerely,
Debadityo Sinha
Managing Trustee
Vindhyan Ecology and Natural History Foundation

--
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Vindhya Bachao" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to vindhya-bachao+unsubscribe@
googlegroups.com.
To post to this group, send email to vindhya-bachao@googlegroups.com.
Visit this group at http://groups.google.com/group/vindhya-bachao.
For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/d/optout.
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